
From: McGill, Richard
To: Brown, Don
Cc: Fox, Tim
Subject: Another PC for R18-17
Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 12:45:01 PM

Good afternoon, Mr. Clerk:
 
Please docket this forwarded email correspondence as a public comment
in R18-17.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  Thank you.
 
Richard R. McGill, Jr.
Illinois Pollution Control Board
Senior Attorney for Research & Writing
richard.mcgill@illinois.gov
(312) 814-6983
 

From: McGill, Richard 
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 12:39 PM
To: Eastvold, Jonathan C. <JonathanE@ilga.gov>
Subject: RE: More questions about 35 IAC 602
 
Good afternoon again, Jonathan:
 
As I mentioned, second notice in docket R18-17 is on the agenda for tomorrow’s Board
meeting.  Below, you’ll find our responses (in bold font) to your additional questions,
which are repeated for your convenience.
 
Part 602:
 

1. In line 697, our version misspells "community".
Accept corrected spelling.
 

2. For flooding estimates, why provide the option of 100 vs. 500 year flood
projections rather than requiring both?

Under Section 602.245(d)(2), plans in a permit application for
constructing a surface water intake—at a site subject to flooding—must
specify the maximum flood level based on the best available information. 
That information must include the flood of record, the projected 100-year
flood, or the projected 500-year flood.  Allowing these alternatives gives
the applicant flexibility, but any one of them will suffice. 
 
If you have any other questions, please let me know.
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Best regards,
 
Richard
 
Richard R. McGill, Jr.
Illinois Pollution Control Board
Senior Attorney for Research & Writing
richard.mcgill@illinois.gov
(312) 814-6983
 

From: Eastvold, Jonathan C. <JonathanE@ilga.gov> 
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 2:20 PM
To: McGill, Richard <Richard.McGill@illinois.gov>
Subject: [External] More questions about 35 IAC 602
 

1. In line 697, our version misspells "community".
2. For flooding estimates, why provide the option of 100 vs. 500 year flood projections rather

than requiring both?
 
Thanks so much!
 
Jonathan
 
 
 
Jonathan C. Eastvold, Ph.D.
Rules Analyst III
Joint Committee on Administrative Rules
Illinois General Assembly
 
700 Stratton Building
Springfield, IL 62706
 
Tel.: 217-785-2254
JonathanE@ilga.gov
 

State of Illinois - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication is
confidential, may be attorney-client privileged or attorney work product, may constitute inside information
or internal deliberative staff communication, and is intended only for the use of the addressee.
Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited
and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by return e-mail and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all
attachments. Receipt by an unintended recipient does not waive attorney-client privilege, attorney work
product privilege, or any other exemption from disclosure. 
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